
 

 

 

Agenda Item No: 4.5  

St Ives 
 
To:    Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Board  
 
Meeting Date:  24 March 2021  
 
Public report: Yes. 
  
Lead Member:  Mayor James Palmer 
 
From:     Paul Raynes, Director of Delivery and Strategy  
 
Key decision:    Yes 
 
Forward Plan ref:  KD2021/009 
 
Recommendations:   The Combined Authority Board is recommended to: 

 
Approve the reallocation of revenue budget savings of 

£137,000, made through the efficient tendering of the A141 

Strategic Outline Business Case project, to fund the Strategic 

Outline Business Case associated with St Ives. 

Voting arrangements: A vote in favour by at least two thirds of all Members (or their Substitute 
Members) appointed by the Constituent Councils, to include the 
Members appointed by Cambridgeshire County Council or Peterborough 
City Council, or their Substitute Members 
 



 

 

1. Purpose 

 
1.1 To seek approval for the reallocation of revenue budget savings of £137,000, made though 

the efficient tendering of the A141 SOBC project, to fund the Strategic Outline Business 
Case associated with St Ives. 
 

1.2 These proposals were considered at the Transport and Infrastructure Committee meeting 
on 10 March 2021.  Following discussion, the Committee decided unanimously to 
recommend the proposals to the Combined Authority Board for approval.  
 

1.3 The Committee report and appendices can be viewed via the link below: 
 

Transport and Infrastructure Committee 10 March 2021 - Item 2.5 refers 
 

2.  Considerations 

 
2.1. None.  
 

3. Appendices 
 
3.1 None 
 

4.  Background Papers 
 

4.1 CA Board Report August 2020 - Item 3.4 refers 
 
 

https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/1973/Committee/67/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx
https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=ynUkAfhG%2fCWtczmOfkSolSjLJm%2fiEbfi9lZwL6USKDbgKhMpeyr2fw%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d

